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This bill is a very bad idea.  We cannot house Oregonians at the expense of those 

providing the housing.  It is an impossible burden on small landlords like me who 

need to make repairs and maintenance which will be impossible to afford with such a 

low cap on rents.  THis will decrease the housing supply and make it harder for 

businesses to grow. 


